
LETTER FROM HUMLA FUND PRESIDENT: 
 

April 28, 2015 
 
Dear Humla Volunteers, 
 
I am writing to let you know that our mission to Humla in September is going forward 

and that the need for your service this year is more vital than ever! 
 
Thankfully, the Humla District was not effected by the recent earthquake. Being one 

of the poorest and most remote districts in Nepal, however, the little support Humla 

ordinarily receives from the Nepali government will be even more curtailed this year 

and for the next few years as the country’s scarce resources are focused in 

Kathmandu.  
 
I want to assure you that Humla Fund is strongly committed to fulfilling our mission 

of strengthening the Bon culture and traditions in the Humla region of Nepal through 

access to quality education, healthcare and sustainable economic development. The 

Humla community is relieved and deeply grateful to know that our medical clinics 

will continue this year. 
 
It is an extraordinary and profound heart connection that we all share with this 

beautiful part of the world. We are grateful and inspired by your support and 

commitment to be of service with us.  
 
Thank you for being an integral part of caring for one another in the world and 

making a difference! 
 
All the best, 
Heidi Harding 


